
CAPTAIN’S CATCH-UP 
Captain Webb Primary School Newsletter March 29th  2022 

                        

Thursday 7th April                      

Easter Competition                                

Year 3 & 4 Easter Production                        

Friday 8th April                      

Mufti Day                                              

Break up for Easter Holidays    

Monday 25th April                       

Return Back to school                      

Thursday 28th April                     

Year 3 Visit to Cadbury World  

Friday 29th April                         

Year 5 Visit to Safari Park                   

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

We would like to introduce 

you to our Arts Committee, 

who will be working                           

alongside Mrs Longmore, 

our Arts Lead.                                          

The committee will be able 

to give their views on 

school provision, offer                

ideas and help organise 

Arts Events at school, such 

as the Summer Fayre and 

World Music Day. There is a 

member representing each 

Year Group and they will 

meet up regularly with                           

Mrs Longmore. 

 Year 3 & 4  

     Production   

 Thursday 7th April 

  2pm & 4pm           

 Tickets 50p                                       

on sale in the office  

 

Year 1 Parents were invited in last week to work with their children in a 

D & T Workshop.   The theme was ’Dinosaur World’ and the workshop 

involved making moving pictures using pivots and levers.  Thank you 

to all who attended, we hope you all enjoyed working with your child.      

Year 1 & 2 were visited by the Chinese 

Arts Cultural Centre this week to learn all 

about Chinese culture and traditions.  

They took part in different activities,              

including Chinese fan dancing, dragon 

dancing, ribbon dancing and storytelling. 


